
Parklands Primary School, Spinney Hill Road,  
Northampton NN3 6DW 

Telephone:  01604 491769 

 

 

  

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

Miss Miller’s English group will begin swimming lessons on Tuesday 16th 

April until Tuesday 21st May 2024. Lessons will take place at Northampton School 

for Girls. The children will be walking to the school.  We will leave school at 9.15am 

and return for 10.45am.  

There will be a qualified swimming teacher and lifeguard present for all 

lessons. There will be no cost for lessons. Please try to ensure that your child 

attends all lessons, as learning to swim is a statutory requirement and an 

important life skill.   

Children can come into school on their designated swimming day in PE kit. 

For their lessons, they will need: 

- Swimming costume or trunks 

- Towel 

Please note that boys must wear trunks and not shorts.  

We will distribute appropriately coloured swimming caps once the 

swimming instructor has done the first assessment. Goggles unless prescription 

are not permitted. 

 

Thanks for your continued support, 

 

Miss Tyler  


